Karluk to
Have Fish

Storage

A meat and fish storage
house for the village of Karluk
grew nearer to reality last Fri-
day when Alaska Packers Assoc-
iation officials notified U. S.
Sen. Mike Gravel that the vil-
lage could begin tearing down
two of its buildings.

Gravel said the officials a-
greed to his request that the
village be permitted to salvage
two buildings donated by the
company without obtaining li-
ability insurance.

In a telegram to Harry E.
Carter. president of the Kod-
1ak Area Native Association,
Gravel said the funds available
for the project could now be
utilized.

The Office of Ecomonic Op-
portunity has granted $13,412
for the project. The grant is for
12 weeks, and includes the hir-
ing of eleven persons to work
on the project., Gravel said.



